

Our Ref: LSM/OBA/16

1 April 2016

To: All Parents

**Dear Parents** 

Re: E-Safety Bulletin

Did you know that *Snapchat* is the most popular messaging app used by young people today. Please find below a link to a guide to help you understand what the app is and how your children use it. There is also some very good advice about how they can stay safe when using *Snapchat*. I hope you find it helpful.

http://www.digitalparenting.ie/snapchat.html

Have an e-safe Spring Break!

With best wishes

Mrs L Smith Head of ICT and CEOP Ambassador Upton Hall School FCJ

## **Upton Hall School FCJ**